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9 June 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
I am pleased to share with you the proposed routes and costs of our home-to-school transport 
for the forthcoming academic year. At present, we are still to finalise the exact pick-up and 
drop-off points and timings, as these may vary depending on demand and will do so once we 
have final numbers. However, the attached document should help you with your planning for 
next year. 
  
Whilst it will still be possible for you to drive your child(ren) to school using Farnham Lane as 
you have done this year, we are very conscious of our local community and are trying to 
reduce the amount of local traffic. We are also hoping that the extended offering will increase 
flexibility for parents. We will continue to run a bus to Haslemere Station at 5.30pm to 
enable those involved in co-curricular activities to get the train home. 
  
Each route has the option for you to suggest a pick-up point other than those listed. Whilst it 
might not be possible for us to accommodate all requests - as we have to ensure that the buses 
arrive at school in good time for the start of the day - we will do all that we can to make life as 
easy as possible for you. I would ask that if you chose ‘other’ you do so along with one of the 
suggested pick-up locations. 
  
Our aim is to run one additional route and to extend some others so as to make this transport 
option more accessible. We will continue to use the Kura App to manage all bookings also to 
give you the maximum flexibility. 
  
I would be very grateful if you could compete this short form that will allow us to confirm 
routes and timing as soon as possible, but in any instance by Fri 16th June. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Michelle Stokes 
(Bursar) 
 
 
 
 


